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NOTICE NO. 1 
 

Under Section 21 of the Supplies Practitioner’s Management Act No. 17 of 2007 

 

REMOVAL FROM THE APPROPRIATE RECORD 
 

PURSUANT to the provisions of Sections 3A, 5, 15, 16, 17, 18, and 21 of the 

Supplies Practitioners Management Act, No. 17 of 2007 (“the Act”), read together 
with Regulations 16(1)(d), 16(2), 18, 19 and 20 of the Supplies Practitioners 

Management (Registration and Licensing) Regulations, 2015 (“the Regulations”),  
notice is hereby issued by the Institute of the removal from the appropriate 
record of all members previously registered with and licensed by the Institute 

who have not renewed their registration and licenses for the year 2024. 
 

The Institute hereby notifies members that they are required to regularize their 
registration and licenses as required under the Act and the Regulations to avoid 
being removed from the appropriate record as prescribed in Section 21 of the Act 

and Regulation 16 of the Supplies Practitioners Management (Registration and 
Licensing) Regulations, 2015.     
 

Members are encouraged to regularize their membership status within fourteen 
(14) days of this notice to avoid removal from the appropriate record.  

 

 
 
Kenneth Matiba 

Secretary/Chief Executive Officer 
KENYA INSTITUTE OF SUPPLIES MANAGEMENT 

 
BY ORDER OF THE REGISTRATION COMMITTEE 
 

 
Dated this Thursday, 13th June, 2024 


